
 
Attention current Grade 5 & 6 Families: 

 

Come to a PTA Meeting for 
An overview of  

Hamden Middle School Mathematics  
and Math Placement Information  

for incoming Grade 7 students 
 

Linda Morbidelli, Hamden Public Schools’  
K-12 Director of Mathematics, will be available for a brief 

presentation followed by a short question and answer  
period at each school. 

 
Grade 5 & 6 parents are encouraged to attend the PTA meeting  

at their child’s elementary school to learn more about the  
mathematics course placement procedure for students entering  

Hamden Middle School. 
 

Bear Path Wednesday, March 18, 2020 6:30 PM 

Church Street Thursday, March 12, 2020 6:00 PM 

Dunbar Hill Wednesday, March 11, 2020 6:30 PM 

Helen Street Thursday, February 6, 2020 6:00 PM 

Ridge Hill Thursday, February 13, 2020 6:00 PM 

Shepherd Glen Wednesday, March 3, 2020 6:00 PM 

Spring Glen Wednesday, February 12, 2020 3:45 PM 

West Woods Wednesday, February 12, 2020 6:30 PM 

 


